
 

Major Element  
Naming Rights Application 

 

 
 
Qualification 
 
Companies or individuals who contribute funding to a project or facility may request naming rights to 
a major element or facility if the donation makes a significant impact to the capital construction or 
long-term operation of the element, such as: 
 

 Parks 

 Trails 

 Open space 

 Buildings  

 Streets 

 
 
Prospective Facility Names should: 
 

 Advance fostering a sense of community and small Town character.  

 Heighten the awareness of Town history 

 Celebrate the natural environment 

 Call attention to points of pride in our community: 

 People 

 Events and geography that have shaped the Town  

 Create our sense of place that makes our community unique 

 Special tribute 

 Memorial 

 Geographic feature of a modern neighborhood 
 

 
Final Decision 
 
The Naming Committee and the appropriate Department Head will forward their recommendation to 
Town Council for final approval. 

 
  



Major Element Nomination 
 
 

Suggested Name:  Anderson Pump Station 

 

Nominated by:  Castle Rock Water Department 

 
Company or individual who made a significant contribution towards a Major facility element: 
 

Name: Monty Anderson 

Company: Castle Rock Water Department 

Email: NA Phone:   NA 

 
 
What specific community asset (Park, Trail, Open Space, Building, Street) do you have in mind 
for this name (existing or future asset)? 
 

The Blue Zone Pump Station located at 1760 Meadows Blvd. 
 
 
Please describe how the suggested name meets the nomination criteria outlined above. (Tell 
us the story behind your recommendation.) 
 

In 1996 Monty Anderson was hired by the Town of Castle Rock and continued to work for the 

town for 27 years. In that time, he served as an Equipment Operator II, Plant Mechanic I and 

ended his career as a Plant Mechanic II. Monty saw the Town go from a population of 12,494 to 

80,637. Along with that, came a tremendous amount of expansion of the water and wastewater 

facilities and infrastructure of Castle Rock Water (CRW).  

 

Over the many years, Monty helped with everything from the laying of water pipe, repairing 

mains, fixing pumps, and building industrial electrical control panels for wells, pump stations 

and lift stations. He not only helped build the infrastructure, but also repaired and maintained it 

as well, and served as the equipment guru to keep everything running. The Distribution team 

often looked to him to understand how to maintain and set the 165 or so Pressure Relief Valves 

(PRVs) located across Town. He was the supreme source for water flow problems and issues in 

the Distribution system. 

 

Monty was CRW’s Lead Industrial electric/electronic expert; he was the expert for all things 

mechanical and electrical. He built many of the electrical panels used to produce, treat, and 

distribute water and control wastewater throughout Town. Monty spent much of his time 

helping other staff understand how the system operated, how to safely make repairs, the 

importance of what was happening and how it affected downstream infrastructure. 

 

Monty had the genius ability to troubleshoot very complicated processes, develop plans to fix 

the problem, and to complete the repairs. Following are two great examples of Monty’s quick 

thinking and excellent work. 



 

When the Meadows Water Treatment Plant main power disconnect failed, Monty worked 

through the night to diagnose the issue. He came up with a way to bypass the failure, bringing 

the plant temporarily back online. The electrical contractor came out and installed the 

replacement 480 V switch, a few days later. The Meadows Plant is instrumental in fulfilling 

production needs during high demand season. His quick thinking and fast work prevented, what 

could have been a potential restriction on water use, due to reduced treatment capacity. The 

Meadows plant treats about 5 million gallons per day, which represents almost one quarter of 

Castle Rock’s summer water needs. 

 

Another example of Monty’s ingenuity and mechanic ability was the recent discovery of a tear 

in the liner of the Castle Rock Reservoir #1. The damage was causing erosion in the wall of the 

reservoir. CRW reached out to the engineering firm that was responsible for making 

improvements to the pond, for guidance on how to repair the pond lining. The engineering firm 

could not offer a method for the liner repair. Monty investigated and figured out a way to make 

repairs and completed them. If the repairs had not been made, the capacity of the reservoir 

would have been greatly reduced and further erosion would have increased the damage to the 

liner. 

 

Monty was a shining example of the Town’s values. When considering the values and how 

Monty related to them, staff were able to give several examples of how Monty embodied each 

and every one. His Commitment to Excellence was noted often. He was very professional, 

competent, capable, friendly and easy going. He was always willing to help not only teammates, 

but all staff, residents and customers, as well. He never complained or became upset when 

asked to help with a difficult task. He was relied on heavily by all for his knowledge and ability 

to troubleshoot issues and find resolutions. 

 

Monty grew up in Franktown CO, helping on his family’s ranch and was always proud of his 

community and heritage. He was a volunteer for the Douglas County Sheriff’s Office and the 

Franktown Fire Department, for a time. He also spent 20 plus years as a volunteer on the 

Douglas County Fair board. He supported local youth in both the 4-H and Little Britches 

programs. 

 

Monty was diagnosed with cancer in 2022 and lost his battle in April 2023. Though he is no 

longer with us, he has left a small part of himself with each of his teammates and many 

individuals in the community. The skills and knowledge that he shared are an invaluable asset 

to CRW and the Town of Castle Rock. 
 
 
Please explain why this nomination specifically applies to the identified existing or future 
community asset. 
 

One of the last projects that Monty was a part of, was the recent pump motor starter equipment 

replacement for the variable frequency drives (VFDs), at the Blue Zone Pump Station. Monty 

was able to completely rehabilitate the pump motor starter equipment. He gutted the old 

electrical panels and installed new VFDs. His efforts to update the equipment greatly improved 

the operation and efficiency of the facility. This is the defining reason that staff are requesting 



to rename the Blue Zone Pump Station to the “Anderson Pump Station.”  
 
 
Approvals: 
 
Date of Naming Committee Approval:       
 
Department Head Approval:  Date:   

 

Date of Town Council meeting to approve Resolution:        

 

Please submit nominations to Lisa Anderson, Town Clerk,  

100 N Wilcox St., Castle Rock, CO, 80104, TownClerk@CRgov.com 

mailto:TownClerk@CRgov.com

